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November 16, 2018

Electoral Area Directors

Cariboo Regional District

180 North 3rd Avenue, Suite D

Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Dear Electoral Area Directors: 

I would like to congratulate you all for being elected to serve the Cariboo Regional District. 

Serving in public office is both a great honour and an important responsibility, and your success
in the 2018 election is a testament to your hard work and dedication to your communities. I have
every confidence that you will be effective voices for your constituents in the months and years
ahead. Local representatives are vital to the growth and well- being of our province as a whole, 
and I look forward to working collaboratively with the Cariboo Regional District as we strive to
make life better for all British Columbians. 

Congratulations, once again, and best wishes for your time in public office. 

Sincerely, 

r, John Horgan
Premier
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